
Catherine- see attached document which is email correspondence dating back to 
2005. The email states that on 8th July 2004 Dr McCluggage wrote to the Chairs of 
the paediatric and medical specilaities etc…. Would it be possible for you to 
forward to the Inquiry Dr McCluggage's correspondence of 8 July 2004 and also the 
12 replies that Dr McMurray refers to in his email. I would appreciate a response 
by 1 July 2011. 
Kind regards 
Bernie Conlon 
Secretary to the Inquiry  

E-mail Message

From: Conlon, Bernie (IHRD) [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=1318908]

To: Rodgers, Catherine [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=1398393]

Cc:
Sent: 17/06/2011 at 13:49
Received: 17/06/2011 at 13:49
Subject: FW: Re: Documents

Attachments: EMail from Terry McMurray to CMO - Fluid Administration.TIF
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